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UPDATE: 43-Year-Old Man Dies from Assault Injuries  
 
Around 3:50 p.m. yesterday, Visalia PD officers were called to a home in the 900 block of East Tulare 
Avenue for a report of an assault. 
 
When officers arrived on scene, they found 43-year-old Mario Rosales unresponsive and bleeding from 
his head. Officers immediately began life saving measures until medical arrived on scene.  
 
Mario was transported to Kaweah Health where he died from his injuries. 
 
The investigation is ongoing and anyone with information regarding this incident is urged to contact 
Detective Max Navo at 559-713-4234. For those who wish to remain anonymous, please call 559-713-
4738. 
 
ORIGINAL POST: 
 
HAPPENING NOW: VPD Investigating Assault  
 
Around 3:50 p.m., VPD officers were called to a home in the 900 block of East Tulare Avenue for a 
report of an assault. 
 
When officers arrived on scene, they found an unresponsive man bleeding from his head. Officers 
immediately began life saving measures until medical arrived on scene.  
 
The man was transported to Kaweah Health for his injuries.  
 
Detectives were called and have taken over the investigation. 
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